From: Kimmie Sue

To: City Council
Subject: Massillon and Wise Rd. Planned Development
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 4:11:28 PM

Dear City Council:

| am writing to express my opposition to the proposed plans to develop that area at this time. | am all
about growth but you must fix the current traffic flow problems first. At this time there are 2 exits/entry
ways into the city. | realize that you count the airport exit but it does not really count because that is not a
developed area and most of your population live in and near the city and use the Massillon and Arlington
exits. It takes too much time to get in and out of the city. | live off of Arlington and | take my life into my
own hands to turn left onto Arlington. There are a lot of new and young drivers that live in this community
and | am scared for them, including my own. Take care of your current citizens and then invite others in.
It's a great community but they will be unhappy once they realize how time consuming it is to navigate to
and from.

Thank you.

Kimberly Ausel
City of Green Resident
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